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To:  Mayor Keil and Council Members 
  City Manager Doug Faseler 
 
From:  Dale Skinner, Fire Chief 
 
Date:  April 10, 2017 

 

Re:  Interlocal Agreement with CPS Energy  

CPS Energy is requesting to enter into an interlocal agreement with the Seguin Fire 

Department to provide standby services while they perform confined space entries at their 

facility during scheduled maintenance.  The City of Seguin will receive compensation to 

cover employee costs. The term of this agreement will for three years, ending April 30, 

2020. 

Staff would like to submit a resolution to Council to enter into an interlocal agreement with 

CPS Energy.  Attached is the resolution and agreement and supporting documents for your 

consideration. 

 

 

Dale Skinner 

Fire Chief 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


